
 
 

Rome, 10 May 2022 
 
 
 
Most Rev. 
Major Superiors and Delegates of the Society of Saint Paul 
Confreres participating at the XI General Chapter of the Society of Saint Paul 
THEIR SEATS 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Dear brothers, 

In greeting you cordially, we are writing this last letter as Preparatory Commission on the eve 
of the XI General Chapter (29 May - 19 June), happy that the health conditions in Italy allow us to 
finally celebrate the long-awaited congregational event together and in safety. In fact, since April 
30, in Italy the restrictions related to covid-19 have relaxed, even if it is advisable not to let one’s 
guard down, given that there are still so many infected every day. 

In our last meeting, held in Rome on 3 May, we verified that everything is now ready to 
welcome you. This letter is just to remind you of some practical matters before you leave. 

We remind you that, to ensure everyone’s safety, swab tests will be carried out in the Via 
Alessandro Severo Compound on 27 and 28 May. Those who will travel directly to Ariccia and 
will not have a certificate of negativity to the swab test carried out in the previous 2 days, is asked 
to notify Father Celso. 

Among the things to pack, we remind everyone to bring their Laptop or Tablet to access the 
documents that will gradually be placed in a shared folder on the network; and the Letters of 
Accreditation to the General Chapter that have been given to you on the occasion of the 
Provincial Chapter or Regional Assembly. Finally, please inform us if you have special needs 
regarding food and/or medicines. 

Looking forward to seeing you all again in Ariccia, we greet you with deep fraternal affection. 

In Jesus Master, 

The Members of the Preparatory Commission 


